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July 27, 2022 

Harry Lanphear, Administrative Director 

Maine Public Utilities Commission 

18 State House Station 

Augusta, ME  04333-0018 

RE: MAINE POWER LINK, LLC 

Request for Proposals for Renewable Energy Generation and Transmission 

Projects Pursuant to the Northern Maine Renewable Energy Development 

Program, Docket No. 2021-00369 

Dear Harry: 

 

In response to the July 6, 2022 Commission Request for Comments on FERC Order, 

Maine Power Link, LLC is please to submit the attached Comments with respect to the June 22, 

2022 FERC Order relating to negotiated rate authority matters.  

 

Maine Power Link respectfully requests that this letter and the Comments be placed in 

the Commission’s public file.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely, 

                                                                                  
Anthony W. Buxton, Esq.             

Jeffrey A. Thaler, Esq. 

Legal Counsel for Maine Power Link, LLC 

 


